LETTER OF OPPOSITION
TO ANOTHER (3RD) CELL TOWER TRANSMITTER

TO: WOODGREEN PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
ROGERS COMMUNICATIONS C/0 CAVALIER LAND LTD.
INDUSTRY CANADA

CC: THE CITY OF CALGARY
ALDERMAN COLLEY URQUHART
MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF ALBERTA
CALGARY CHILD SERVICES
FEDERATION OF CALGARY COMMUNITIES

RE: 3RD PROPOSED CELL TOWER TRANSMITTER AT CORNER OF CANYON MEADOWS DRIVE
AND ELBOW DRIVE SW (WOODGREEN PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH PARKING LOT)

[ am writing to express my opposition to the erection of a third (3rd) cell tower
transmitter on the Woodgreen Presbyterian Church property, located at 12777 Candle
Crescent SW, Calgary.

The World Health Organization has recently classified the effects of radiofrequency (RF)
electromagnetic fields emitted by cell base stations on human health as possibly
carcinogenic. We already have enough emission with the existing two (2) cell tower
transmitters and should not have to bear the impact of a third (3rd) in our area and on
the same property.

The existing two (2) cell tower transmitters inside the steeple of Woodgreen
Presbyterian Church were installed without any consultation with, or notice to,
surrounding neighbourhoods. Since the majority of the members of the Church
congregation do not live in Canyon Creek or Canyon Meadows communities, it is
inappropriate that they should endanger the health of the members of these
communities, and that of the children who attend school there, for the Church's financial
gain.

Yours truly,

Signature

Please Print Name

ADDRESS:

*see reverse



